Kingston Croquet Club Newsletter November 2018

AC PENNANT RESULTS: The AC Pennant competition is almost at an end with A division in second
place. The winner was NTCC, C Division was second with Eastern Shore winning. B Division has one game
to play and at this stage is placed third. A good win, (depending on the number of hoops we make) could
mean a move to the second spot.

I would like to mention a great improvement in our C division team with all members achieving a win and
four team wins. Well done to all members who played in the AC pennant.

MELBOURNE CUP: The organization for this event was fabulous, and those who went had a great time.
Unfortunately, not many turned up. The Social Committee will review whether it is worth having a special
day next year. Thank you to all those who contributed to this occasion.

CLUB GOLF CROQUET CHAMPIONSHIPS: Although there are still some club golf competitions to
be played, Neil won the Club Handicap Championship, beating Toni 6-3. Some members who intended to
play had to pull out.so other members stepped in to allow the competition to be played as on the draw.
Thanks to all who played helped with the umpiring and running of the event and of course congratulations to
Neil.

reminder to all members that the luncheon will be held at
- for a two course meal. You can pay on the day or leave
=l money in an envelope with your name on it and write

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON: A
The Beach on Dec 10. Cost is $38
money at the club. Place the
luncheon on it.

RAFFLE TICKETS: If you have been to the Club recently you would have seen the wonderful items we
have for our raffle. The raffle will be drawn at the Christmas luncheon so don’t forget to get your tickets.

TAS AC Hi-Lo HNDICAP DOUBLES: This event was won by Leigh Herington (NTCC) and Claire
Tomlin (Eastern ShoreCC). The new format seemed to be liked by most who played in this competition.

NEW MEMBERS: Kingston members would like to welcome two new members: Tony Johnson and Garry
Munting. We hope you both enjoy all the activities held at our Club.

NO LAWNS AVAILABLE: The AC Gold Medal will be held at our Club from 30 Nov-2 Dec. No lawns
will be available for social play. There should be some good games played, so do come and watch,
particularly if you are interested in association croquet.

SENIORS DAY Five people came to the come and try day, and it is hoped that two may join our Club. A
lovely morning and afternoon tea was enjoyed by both the visitors and those helping conduct these sessions.
Once again, the eats were provided by our super social committee. Thanks to all who helped.

SAUSAGE SIZZLE AT BUNNINGS: We have been allocated one Saturday and four Fridays in January
to hold a sausage sizzle stall at Bunnings. This is a wonderful chance to raise funds for our Club. There is a
sheet at the Club asking for volunteers to be at Bunnings on the allocated days. Please place your name on
the day you can help. Neil Pinkard has been involved in these stalls before and if you need more information
please ask Neil.

RICKI BARRETT’S FAREWELL: Ricki, a member of Sandy Bay club is moving to the mainland.
Members from all clubs are invited to attend a drinks party at Sandy Bay Club on 22 November from 5pm-
7pm. Just come, no need to let the club know.

HOUSE KEEPING ROSTER
11-24 Nov Heather and Connie 25 Nov- 8 - Dec Betty and Margaret Pinkard
9 Dec- 22 Dec- Sally and Jessica 23- 6 Jan- Eraine and Di



